

WEEK BEGINNING: 27.02.2023

Newsletter

This week's learning

This week we will look at knowing what happiness means as well as discussing what makes us happy.

World Book Day:





On **Thursday 2nd of March** we will be celebrating World Book Day. Children can come to school dressed up as their favourite book character. We look forward to seeing all the children dressed.

<u>Attendance</u>

AM: 86.4%

PM: 84.2%



Please bring your child to school everyday to ensure they do not miss learning opportunities.

Star Moments





We made delicious pancakes!







This week's happy leaf went to: <u>Elena AM/ Mayeda PM</u> for beginning to challenge themselves at Nursery! Read next week's newsletter to find out who will be getting a happy leaf.



DON'T FORGET!

- Please keep on sharing your WOW moments from home on Tapestry. We loved seeing what children were up to over half term. We would love to see more of what children did over half term so please upload more photos on Tapestry.
- Provide spare clothes in your child's bag: socks, underwear, bottoms, tops.
- Label all clothing, shoes and bags.

BOOK OF THE WEEK

Book of fantastic first poems



RHYMES TO PRACTISE

-1,2,3,4,5 Once I caught a fish alive -Jelly on a plate

OVER TO YOU! HOME LEARNING

- This term's theme is EXPRESS YOURSELF!!
- You can use this topic as an opportunity to talk to your child about ways we they can express their interests and hobbies as well as using a variety of art tools to explore paint.

Keep in touch

Email: nursery@star.newham.sch.uk
Twitter: @Star_Primary
Website: https://star.newham.sch.uk/

Phone: 020 7476 5336